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1. Accessing the system 

 
The Capacity Market Auction can be accessed via www.emrdbcapacityauction.com.  
 
When the auction window is closed the following message will display: 
 

“The auction system will not be available to bidders until <date>. Once available, the link to log into the 
system will be provided here.” 

2. Selecting the correct Auction 
 
The T-1 Auction will begin on Tuesday, 30th January 2018 at 9:00 a.m. GMT. The Auction System will be accessible 
from Thursday 18th January (“D-9”) to allow Bidders to check their CMUs with the T-1 Mock Auction being held on 
Thursday 18th January. 
 
The T-4 Auction will begin on Tuesday, 6th February 2018 at 9:00 a.m. GMT. The Auction System will be accessible 
from Thursday 25th January (“D-9”) to allow Bidders to check their CMUs with the T-4 Mock Auction being held on 
Thursday 25th January. 
 
Therefore unlike in previous years, from the 25th January, there will be two auctions open in parallel on the 
Auction system. Between the 18th and 25th January only one link will be available for the T-1 Auction. When both 
Auction windows are open, there will be two links available as shown in figure 1 below. 

Figure 1: Both links available for T-1 and T-4 Auctions 
 
Select the appropriate link, either T-1 or T-4, and insert the user login information when requested so as to enter 
the Auction.  

http://www.emrdbcapacityauction.com/
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Users are strongly encouraged to check if they are in the correct Auction at any point by referring to the title bar 
which displays the delivery year as shown in figure 2. 

 
Figure 2: Checking the delivery year when on the Auction system 

 


